
Welcome Kindergarten 

Meet the teacher 

Dear KW Families, 

My name is Mrs Griffiths.  
I am excited to be a part of the 
Kindergarten team and 
especially to be in the KW 
classroom next year.  

I am looking forward to meeting 
you and sharing some 
wonderful experiences together. 

I hope that everyone has a safe 
and enjoyable break that is full 
of special memories with family 
and friends.  

Belinda Griffiths 

• Spend time at the beach

• Reading a book outside

• Doing cross-stitch by a warm
cosy fire.

When I am not at school, I am busy taking care of my family while trying to find some 
time for craft. 

I am totally obsessed with Christmas and love finding new decorations for my home.  


